
May 18, 2017 

The Omaha Nation of Nebraska 
Attn: Janelle Hernandez 
PO Box368 
Macy, NE 68039 

Dear Janelle, 

l'\lorthea!iiit l\lebra!ik.a 
'1ele1t1hone Company 

YOUR COMMUNICATION SOURCE 

Northeast Nebraska Telephone Company is sending this letter as the required annual certification 
regarding services provided to The Omaha Nation. Per FCC 54.313, we are writing to ensure that the 

following are true: 

1) NNTC exchange boundaries serve all rural customers in The Omaha Nation today. Please contact 
NNTC's General Manager at 402-632-4321 if there is ever any development in our exchange 
boundary that The Omaha Nation believes needs additional telecommunications services. 

2) NNTC has invested in an all fiber optic network in this area to prepare for future bandwidth 
needs. 

3) NNTC has no intention of marketing any of its products in a culturally insensitive manner. If The 
Omaha Nation feels that any marketing materials are offensive or insensitive, please contact 
Angie Urwiler at NNTC, at 402-632-4321. 

4) Prior to any construction in The Omaha Nation right of way, NNTC or its representative 
engineers will make a good faith effort to contact Omaha Nation authorities for approval before 

proceeding. 
SJ NNTC believes it is in compliance with all known Omaha Nation licensing requirements. 

With all of these items, if the Omaha Nation would like any clarification or has any suggestions, NNTC 

would welcome discussing it further. 

Please feel free to contact senior management at the address listed below: 

NNTC 
110 East Elk Street 
PO Box66 
Jackson, NE 68743 

Attn: Pat McElroy, CEO 
pmcelroy@nntc.net or 402-632-4321 

Sincerely, 

~u~w 
Angie Urwiler 
Accountant 
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